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March 24, 2011

Thanks for your continued support of the Basirop County Eco-Merge Green Corporate Center project,
including the Central Texas Airport. As you know, this initiative has the capacity to create enormous
new economic, transportation, educational and social benefit far Bastrop County and all of Central Texas
by helping to establish the region’s leadership in the global ecological revolution, much as the
surrounding area has in information technology since the 1980s. Companies from many parts of the
globe have already committed to locating research, development and manufacturing operations, and
other companies will develop, deploy and market their technologies at Fco-Merge Green Corporate
Centers. The poal for most of these companies is to access the North and Central American markets
using Texas and Bastrop County as the gateway.

You have indicated an interest in additional ways to express your endorsement of GCC and we could use
that assistance now. In order to help accurately represent widespread community suppart for the
project we would ask you to send a letter of support to the Fort Worth Regional Office of the U.S. Army
Corps of Engineers. Your approval of the project would be of particular interest to Colonel Richard i.
Muraski, Ir., district commander of the regional office. In such a letter, please refer to Corps project
number: USACE Project No. SWF 2010-506.

It would be helpful if you could also send copies of your letter to Col. Muraski, in separate envelopes, to
the attention of both Stephen Brooks and Jennifer Walker, who are also aware of the project. We
understand that it is most efficient to place the individual letters and envelopes in a single express-mail
(e.g., FedEx) letter package. Complete contact information for Cal. Muraski, Mr. Brooks and Ms. Walker,
including their phone numbers are below.

We appreciate your Interest in and backing of GCC. Please do not hesitate to contact us with future
questians about or suggestions for this important project,
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